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I was born and raised in Oregon. Going to the polls was what was done when I was 

able to show my right and patriotism. ID should always be shown to be able to vote, 

we have to show ID for everything, why would we not in something as important as 

voting. Having the ballots counted same day is also a must. Other countries do that 

no problem, we used to do that. 

It is Time to go back and start doing the same day, going to the ballot box in person 

and showing ID. 

 

Thank you, 

Lisa Marshall Bendle  

Columbia County, Oregon 


